
ICO’s New Center on Vision and Aging Nears Completion

A rendering of the inside of the nearly completed Alfred and
Sarah Rosenbloom Center on Vision and Aging.

Construction of the Alfred and Sarah
Rosenbloom Center on Vision and
Aging at the Illinois College of
Optometry (ICO) Illinois Eye Institute is
nearly complete. The center was
established in 2012 by former ICO
president Dr. Alfred Rosenbloom and
his wife, Sarah, to provide unparalleled
care to the aging population and
patients with visual impairment. In
addition to offering onsite care, the
center focuses on educational
outreach programs, community
healthcare services and research. It
will be officially dedicated on Jan. 18,
2015.
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